FRIENDS OF SOUTH BUXTON CEMETERY

We are thankful for each of you who think of us as part of your gift-giving. The Friends of South Buxton Cemetery
Association Account is used to beautify and improve the cemetery, also to bring our endowment fund to a healthy level.

Gifts are offered in memory of a loved one, as thanks for helping with genealogical research, or just because you care.

NEVER TOO EARLY TO
CONSIDER...

Burial lots are still available, as are Columbarium niches.
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Our Columarium sales continue to increase. Of the
original 40 niches, 32 have been sold, leaving 8 still
available. One niche accommodates two cremation
urns. A purchase offers two separate interments plus
the decorative names and dates plaque.

o Cremation urns, Veteran and Fireman flag holders
available at SBC office.

STEADY ME

AN ANCHOR TO
AN (S THE STORM

« Monument Cleaning now offered call or email for
a quote & schedule.

o Please call 207-929-4773 or email
sales@southbuxtoncemetery for more information.

SOUTHBUXTONCEMETERY.COM
(Official web site)

How many of you have researched our website for
correct names and location of deceased family,
relations, veterans, fireman? Take the time to review
the entries of your families and notify SBC cemetery

of errors and omissions.

Thank you (sales@southbuxtoncemetery.com)

There’ll be two dates on your tombstone
and all your friends will read em,
but all that really matters is
that little dash between em.

Live the “dash” my friends.

CAROL NOONAN - STONE MOUNTAIN ARTS CENTER

WREATHS ACROSS AMERICA

Saturday, December 16, 2023
South Buxton Cemetery
1187 River Road, Buxton ME 04093
Placement of wreaths throughout cemetery 9:00 AM
Memorial Wreath Ceremony 11:45 AM (Woodman Section, Woodman Rd)

On December 16, 2023 South Buxton Cemetery will participate in Wreaths
Across America. We will once again join more than 4,000 participating
locations around the world to simultaneously hold a wreath laying ceremony
in support of the mission to Remember, Honor and Teach of the ultimate
sacrifice made by United States veterans. Our goal this year is to place 550
wreaths for veterans resting at the South Buxton Cemetery Beginning at
9:00 AM, volunteers are invited to gather at the office on Rte 112 to pick up
wreaths and then place them on veterans’ stones throught the cemetery. At
11:45 AM participants will gather at the Woodman section for the Memorial
Wreath Ceremony. This simultaneous ceremony will connence at 12:00 PM.
Please check the web page - southbuxtoncemetery.com for updates and join
Buxton community members at this unifying event.

Please help keep this tradition and spirit alive by donating to this years’
Wreaths Across America program. You may designate where your donated
wreaths are placed or wreaths will be randomly placed. Thank you again for
participating in this truly unifying community event!

Sincerely, Richard “Sandy” Atkinson



